
I express my gratitude to all the members of church for the help and support to travel and spread 

the gospel in India. 

First three weeks of June I was occupied with the local church. In the last week, on Friday, 25 

June I traveled to Prakasam District. I preached in a meeting and worship services in two 

different congregations. I preached at Pedaganjam Church of Christ on  Sunday, 26 June. Both 

the church members are growing well in faith.On the same evening I have traveled to another 

place Mandnoor to preach and traveled back home the same night. By God's grace, reached 

home safely at 5:30am Monday and had to run back to work at 6:45am .I once again thank one 

and all for your prayers.sending some photos of the recent work. 

 

 

Brotherly Love, 

Surender Yera. 

 


